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Townsend, Erle

From: Joyce Tabor <joycetabor@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 10:59 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE do not  mandate Mainers only the option of electric vehicles.  Our state is not the easiest to live 

in and without gas powered vehicles could render its citizens powerless when in a hostile weather stretch.  Our 

trucking industry would be in severe jeopardy and it simply makes no sense.  Where has common sense gone in our 

government?????  WE ARE NOT CALIFORNIA!  Don't bring THEIR crazy to our state!  We absolutely NEED TO KEEP our 

gas powered vehicles!  If YOU want an electric vehicle, YOUR CHOICE but don't make it mandatory for everyone 

else!  WE SHOULD BE ABLE TO HAVE CHOICE AS WELL.  

Sincerely, 

 

Joyce Tabor 

 

 

--  

Joyce Tabor 

Annabelle Doodles of New England 

http://www.annabelledoodlesofnewengland.com 


